
Invitation to the International Business 

Week 2020 in Stockholm, Sweden 

 

The International Committee of Föreningen Ekonomerna, the Business 

Association at Stockholm University, cordially invites your University to 

participate in the International Business Week 2020. This year’s event, which also 

marks the sixth anniversary of the project, will take place between the 9th and 

the 16th of May in Stockholm, Sweden.  

 

The week will include a variety of activities ranging from company visits to fun 

activities with SBS students. Not only is this an amazing opportunity for students 

to participate in world class lectures and make international friends, but also a 

chance to network with key employees at large and successful Scandinavian and 

International companies.  

 

To be able to participate, applicants will have to cover a fee of EUR180, which 

includes accommodation, a range of social and cultural activities and some 

delicious meals. In addition to this amount, the participant will be in charge of the 

travelling fees to and within Stockholm.  

 

To apply, please send your CV and a motivational letter answering on these three 

questions:  

- Why would you like to participate?  

- Why should we choose you?  

- What do you expect from International Business Week? 

 

E-mail your answer to ibweek@foreningenekonomerna.se latest by Friday the 

13th of March.  

 

If you have any questions about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Alfiya Kulukaeva  

Student coordinator for IB Week 2020 

 

 


